

Weekly Newsletter



News Story of the week



In the news this week

This year's Earthshot Prize winners have been announced. Prince William, who launched the prize in 2020, closed the award ceremony in Cape Town, South Africa. The Earthshot Prize celebrates and supports people and companies working to provide innovative solutions for climate and environmental issues. The winners include projects to protect animals, handle rubbish and prevent wasted energy.

Things to talk about at home ...

- Can you tell someone at home a bit more about the Earthshot Prize?
- Do you believe awards are a good way of raising awareness about important issues?
- Have you ever taken part in or contributed to a project with the aim of helping protect and look after the world? Ask others at home whether they have.

Unity and Light – Community Project with St Johns Church - November 2024

This month the children from each year group (Rec – Y6) have come together to help create a wonderful display around the theme Unity and Light. Sandra from St John's Church has put the display up in church for all members of the local community to visit over the next few months. The church is welcoming all members of the local community to visit the church and view our wonderful artwork on display.

Basketball Tournament—Year 6

On Monday night, a team of Year 6's played at the basketball tournament at Weaver-ham High School. They played incredibly well and all demonstrated brilliant sportsmanship. They were great representatives for the school. Well done!







Sports News

We are delighted to share that Primrose in Year 4 competed in the North West Tumbling Championship last weekend. Congratulations to her as she placed individually in the top 10 in the region and received a Team Bronze medal.





Weekly Newsletter



Polite Notice—Emails

If you need to contact your child's teacher, please email the school office on the following email: admin@sandiway.cheshire.sch.uk and the admin team will forward your message to the class teacher. Please do not email the teacher directly as this could delay a reply to your query.

ALL emails to the school office need to have in the subject matter the name of the child and the year group, so that the messages can be directed promptly. Thank you.

Christmas Grotto and Fair

Don't forget next Friday 6th December Santa is coming to Sandiway.

The Christmas Fair begins at 3.30 in the main hall and year 5 and 6 class rooms. It will be a one way entrance via the main entrance. If you are collecting your child from club, collection will be via the KS1 gates, signage will be in place.

Hot Chocolate Friday!

Well done to Alice (Reception), Joseph (Y1), Heath (Y2), Sam (Y3), Tabitha (Y4), Cruz and Harper (Y5), James (Y6), Erin (Club), Orson (Mr Ault) and Erin (Office) who all won Headteacher awards last week.





Weekly attendance

w/c 18.11.24

Reception — 95.99%

Year 1 - 99.33 %

Year 2— 99.33%

Year 3— 98.62%

Year 4— 95.17%

Year 5— 98.33%

Year 6— 92.8%